
10/07/2020 

MR Richard Rupping 
100A Abbott RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
rick.rupping@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

The mobile tower is proposed to be erected on the Abbott Road sports fields. These fields are 
a primary sports ground not only for our extended community but for minor children. The area 
and community is also significantly made up of young families and children. When there is so 
much evidence available regarding the detrimental effects of mobile towers to young children's 
development, even if not all substantiated, the location of this proposed site is absolutely 
absurd. We need to put our children's and communities health, safety and wellbeing ahead of 
telecomms! As a council you should represent the community's wellbeing - and strongly 
oppose. 
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